
Generosity  Overflows 
 

 

 

Thank you

 

 

The Board Room at our Administrative Offices on Plantation Street
was literally overflowing throughout December, with hundreds of
carefully wrapped gifts and food baskets for children and families 
in our care. For more than 25 years companies across Worcester
County have responded with greater generosity than we could have
ever imagined, to make the holidays brighter for those we serve. 
 

We are grateful for each and every donation to our agency during the
holidays, and throughout the year. Your generous support makes a
significant impact on the lives of families in need each and every day.
Please visit our website at youinc.org/get-involved for a complete
list of donors, including our Adopt-a-Child sponsors.
 

youinc.org

 

 

 

 

for your friendship and support in 2019. We wish 
you all the best in the New Year!
 

december 2019
" We rise by lifting others."

 

Robert Ingersoll

 

in our Adopt-a-Child Program

 

 


